
Year 5 Homework letter  - Friday 5th May 2023 
I hope you all had a lovely extended weekend and are looking forward to a restful  

Coronation weekend.  

English: 
This week we continued ’The Man Who 
Walked Between the Towers’ by Mordacai 
Gernstein. We have researched into Philippe 
Petit’s life and started writing a biography.  
 
During the week 15th May, we will start our 
new book for Guided Reading and our English 
lessons. It is The Last Bear by Hannah Gold. 
We have enough copies for the children to 
share, but please feel free to buy your child 
their own copy. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Maths:  

We have continued with our work on shapes. 
This week, we have focused on calculating   
angles on lines and within shapes, also        
accurately drawing shapes. We have also 
been focussing on classifying shapes based on 
their properties.  

Homework  
Spellings: Please complete the second session 

on the spelling packs.   

Reading: There is a reading comprehension 

for the children to complete.  

Maths: This week, please ask your children to 
complete in the Times Table Rock Star      
competition. 

We hope you all have a restful weekend. Miss 
Mitchell and Mrs Ross—The Year 5 Team  

Dates 
Bank holiday for King’s 
Coronation 

Monday 8th 
May (School 
closed) 

Biodiversity and Sustaina-
bility week 

Monday 22nd 
May-Friday 25th 
May 

Rounders Tournament 
Years 5 and 6 

Tuesday 23rd 
May 

Year 5 Science at St Bede’s. Friday 26th 
May 

INSET Day Monday 5th 
June 

INSET Day Tuesday 6th 
June 

Year 5 Science at St Bede’s. Friday 16th 
June 

Residential Meeting— High 
Ashurst  

Thursday 15th 
June 

Year 5 Science at St Bede’s. Friday 30th 
June 

Year 5 Science at St Bede’s. Friday 14th  
July 

Y5 Mufti-Days 
Two of the PTFA Mufti-Days are on the  
Fridays we are going to St Bede's for our 
Science Lessons. The children must be in 
full school uniform for these lessons, there-
fore Year 5 will have the mufti-days on 2         
separate days. These are as follows: 
Mufti-Day for Bottles —Friday 9th June 
2023 
Wear Trainers to School for sweets— Thurs-
day 15th June 2023 
Please do not send Bottles or Sweets with 
your children to St Bede’s.  


